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Beyond the limits (or the roof)! 
 

 

Today Kristina and Micke ​came to help and they had a lot of fun in the snow, as you can see!!!                                         
Fabulously dressed, they took out the snow from the balconies and did some acrobatics!  

They also took all the heavy stuff to the basement. We are in need of strong people, so if you have                                         
strong muscles like Kristina, you should come and help us to take out the snow and carry more stuff! 
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And look what they made for you: A PATH! Now we                     
can go inside the Dance Center easily and in a fun                     
way until the tractor comes and takes the snow out!  

And it has hearts on it ​ ❤ 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Micke fixed the heat in the attic, so now you can sleep there!!! 

 

 

We still need someone to fix the heat in Arnold’s                   
Ballroom tough, so come and help because we are                 
eating and having classes there, otherwise we will               
freeze. 
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Keep an eye on our facebook group, because WE WILL GO LIVE! 

 

Today we were live for more than             
one hour showing the best part of             
the house: THE RECEPTION! That’s         
the place cool people (like us) are             
all the time having FUN! 

Hugo, Sol, Lukas, Yaiza, Birger and           
others were with us! We had a very               
good time and we will have more             
moments like this! 

 

We would like to thank people that requested songs and we strongly recommend this one: ​Pen                               
Pineapple Apple Pen​! It is the Reception’s Hit! 

 

 

Boris now has an ID card! Do not forget to say hi to 
him when you arrive, he is our special guest! 

Ps. If you do not know him, read GDF Newsletter 5! 

 

 

 

  We want to hear from you!! Send comments, critics, 
compliments, anything, talk to us! See you in the next GDF 
Newsletter!!! 
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